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It has been an incredibly busy term and we are nearly at the end of a fantastic year! This week, we will
have our Celebration of Learning Day (more information below!) and we will also celebrate the end of
our fabulous Year 6 student’s primary school journey at their Graduation Dinner Dance on Friday
evening.

Canteen Update
Please note that the school canteen will be closed from Thursday, Week 9. We thank everyone for their
support this term. A special thank you to Laura for her continued dedication as a volunteer to keep our
canteen available to our students. Your support has been invaluable!
Celebration of Learning Day
Join us on Thursday, 5 December 2024, for our annual Celebration of Learning Day.

Awards and Presentations: Commencing at 9:00 AM.
Classroom Visits: Classrooms will be open after recess from 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM.

We look forward to celebrating our students’ achievements with you!
School Culture Survey
We value your feedback! Please complete the School Culture Survey to help us reflect, plan, and
improve. By including your name, you’ll be entered into a draw to win a $50 Coles Myer Voucher. QR
codes for the survey will be available in classrooms during Celebration of Learning Day. Your input is
vital to the ongoing improvement of our school.
Class Lists and Booklists for 2024
Booklists have been sent home and are also available on our school website:
www.southkalgoorlieps.wa.edu.au. Class lists are currently being finalised and will be available to view
on Thursday, 12 December 2024 from 2:30pm, in the Wangkatja Room windows.
Kindy 2025 – Enrol Now!
Spots are filling fast for Kindy 2025! If you haven’t enrolled your eligible child yet, please do so as soon
as possible. Please spread the word to family and friends who have children who are eligible for Kindy in
2025 (must turn 4 before 30 June 2025).
Engagement Day & Colour Run
Get ready for some fun and excitement! In recognition of students who reflect the SKPS Harmony Way,
this terms reward day is the Annual Colour Run.

Kindy & Pre-Primary: Thursday, 5 December 2024
Years 1 – 6: Wednesday, 11 December 2024

Class Dojo and our school Facebook page will have updates and information around this event.
Reports
This semester, end of year reports will change in line with publicised Ministerial adaptations. There will
be one comment in the general section of the report and grading for each learning area. This is a state
effort to reduce workload for teachers and administrators. This has been supported by the recent
parent/teacher interviews made available to you and will continue to be supported into 2025. Reports
will be sent home with students on Wednesday, 11 December, 2024.

For more updates and information, stay connected via Class Dojo and our school Facebook page.
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